From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 6, 2019 3:40 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - _
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 7:03 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.
Subject: Letter of Comment -_
The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Robert Dunford

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
It is becoming harder and harder to afford gas in residences. This increase should not be completed.

-- Attachment --





